
 

From: Lois Schklar 
To: sbc 
Subject: No more billboards! 
Date: Monday, March 21, 2016 2:07:27 PM 

I strongly object to the proposed massive digital billboard that Outfront Media and CP Rail have teamed up to build
 facing Serena Gundy Park in the west Don park. 

Please submit my objection to the committee on March 22, 2016. 

Thank you 
Lois Schklar 

Sent from my iPhone 
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